

Name:

Class: S8

Tel: 034 200 9294

Ngày GV giao bài: Thứ ngày/.....

Ngày HS nộp bài: Thứ ngày/.....



Vocabulary & Grammar:

Reading:

Listening:

Mini Test:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 8

UNIT 3 – OUR SOCIETY – VOCABULARY 2 & FCE SPEAKING

Lưu ý: Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu đề có chú thích nghĩa: Con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.

A. VOCABULARY

- Economics (Kinh tế học)

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	economics (n)	kinh tế học	6	healthcare (n)	chăm sóc sức khỏe
2	wealth (n)	của cải	7	life expectancy (n.phr)	tuổi thọ
3	income (n)	thu nhập	8	social support (n.phr)	hỗ trợ xã hội
4	GDP (Gross Domestic Product)	tổng sản phẩm quốc nội	9	generosity (n)	sự rộng lượng
5	per capita (adv)	theo đầu người	10	immigrant (n)	dân nhập cư

- Countries (Các quốc gia)

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	Finland (n)	nước Phần Lan	4	Denmark (n)	nước Đan Mạch
2	Norway (n)	nước Na Uy	5	Costa Rica (n)	nước Cộng hòa Costa Rica (quốc gia ở Trung Mỹ)
3	Iceland (n)	nước Iceland (quốc đảo thuộc Bắc Âu)	6	Switzerland (n)	nước Thụy Sĩ

B. EXTRA VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	distinguish (v)	phân biệt	6	insular (adj)	ít tiếp xúc với người khác
2	originality (n)	tính nguyên bản	7	amiable (adj)	nhã nhặn, hoà nhã
3	lavish (adj)	hào nhoáng, tiêu xài phung phí	8	openness (n)	sự cởi mở, sự thẳng thắn
4	ungrateful (adj)	vô ơn	9	establish (v)	thành lập, thiết lập
5	govern (v)	chi phối, ảnh hưởng	10	incredibly (adv)	khó tin nổi, đáng kinh ngạc

***Note:** *adj* = adjective: tính từ; *n* = noun: danh từ; *v* = verb: động từ;

n.phr = noun phrase: cụm danh từ;

adv = adverb: trạng từ

*Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.

C. HOMEWORK

I. Fill in each blank with ONE suitable word from the hint in the bracket. Make changes where necessary. The first letter is already there.

0. I'm trying to i illustrate (make clearer) to you what it's like when you are there.

1. Illegal i _____ (a person who has come to a different country in order to live there permanently) are sent back across the border if they are caught.

2. She's in her third year of studying e _____ (the way in which trade, industry, or money is organized, or the study of this) at York University.

3. During a successful business career, she accumulated a great amount of w _____ (a large amount of money or valuable possessions that someone has).

4. Her friends take advantage of her g _____ (the quality or condition of being generous).

5. Large corporations should have some responsibility in providing h _____ (the activity or business of providing medical services), safe working conditions, and an environment of equality.

II. Match the questions to their answers.

0. To whom did you address the client complaints?	0 – A	A. I addressed the complaints to the head of customer service for review.
1. With whom did you finalize the project timeline?	1 –	B. I revised the contract because the client requested additional services.
2. For what reason did you revise the original contract?	2 –	C. I inquired about the changes to the delivery schedule during the call.
3. From whom did you request the financial reports?	3 –	D. I finalized the timeline with my supervisor and the operations manager.
4. About what did you inquire during the conference call?	4 –	E. I used the company database and external reports to complete the research.
5. With what resources did you complete the research?	5 –	F. I requested the financial reports from the accounting department last week.

III. Circle the correct answer.

0. We compared our product with the leading _____.

☒ A. brands

B. comp

C. butler

1. The government provides strong social _____ for unemployed citizens.

A. wealth

B. support

C. life

2. Life _____ in many countries has risen due to improvements in medicine.

A. social

B. expectancy

C. immigrant

3. With an increase in per _____ income, the standard of living also rose.

A. capital

B. capta

C. capita

4. The _____ of that nation increased by 3% last year.

A. DGP

B. GDP

C. GPD

5. _____ has one of the highest GDP per capita and is known for its banking sector.

A. Switzerland

B. Thailand

C. Costa

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới 1 dòng để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài đọc.

Test 4

Reading and Use of English Part 5

You are going to read an article about the actor Daniel Radcliffe, who played the role of Harry Potter in the films. For questions 31–36, choose the answer (A, B, C or D) which you think fits best according to the text.

Daniel Radcliffe

I first meet Daniel Radcliffe at the offices of his agent, just before he takes to the stage for an evening performance of *The Cripple Of Inishmaan*. He's wearing tight jeans, no glasses, and is a super ball of energy. He is extraordinarily polite, slim, well turned out. If you'd never seen him before, you might assume he was a children's television presenter. But at the age of just 24 he has 16 movies behind him, eight of them Harry Potter blockbusters. It feels as if he's been with us forever. The funny thing is, apart from the facial hair, he doesn't really look any different from the schoolboy wizard who made his screen debut in 2001.

Yet over the past half-dozen years, it seems he has done everything he could to distinguish himself from Harry in the parts he has chosen to play. Radcliffe disagrees with this, saying 'I pick films based on scripts and directors and parts. I'm not interested in making films I've seen before. There's nothing more exciting to me when I read a script than originality. That's all it's governed by, there's no master plan to distance myself from Potter.'

He says he doesn't want to sound ungrateful. 'I know that Potter is going to be with me for the rest of my life, so to try to stop people talking about that any more is stupid. It's

just a fact of your life, so you can't get annoyed by it. You have to accept the fact that you were involved in this incredibly cool thing and though you might not always be happy with the work you did on it, the opportunity it has given you to make a career for yourself is amazing.'

Was he aware how much Harry would change his life when he was offered the part? 'No, I knew I was signing on for the first two, that four books had come out. Warner, the film company, genuinely didn't know at that stage if they were going to make more than one film. If it flopped, then they certainly weren't

going to put up all that money again.' Did he ever consider exercising his opt-out clause? 'By the third film, I thought, if there's a time to get out, it's now; there's still enough time for another actor to come in and establish himself. For a while, I thought, if I do all of them, will I be able to move on to other stuff or should I start doing other stuff now? But in the end I decided I was having way too much fun. And actually there aren't many great parts out there for teenage boys, certainly not as good as Harry Potter.'

Nowadays, of course, he is incredibly wealthy. I ask whether he sometimes worries people might socialise with him purely because of that. He laughs, and says people are going to be sadly disappointed if they befriend him for his lavish spending. 'Anyone who is my friend knows that I don't spend money. So they can hang around with me as much as they like and they still aren't going to get anything. Haha!' But, he says, he has never had a problem with working out who to trust. 'I'm a fairly good judge of character, and I have a small but very close circle of friends. I'm not looking to recruit new friends, though I'm actually very open with people. I had a similar conversation with myself when I was about 17, the first time somebody had really betrayed that trust, and I said to myself you have two options: you either become totally insular and shut down and not let anybody into your life ever, or you can continue to be open and amiable when you meet people, and trusting, and occasionally get hurt. And I do think that is the best way.'



- 31** What do we learn about Daniel in the first paragraph?
- A** He is now working in TV programmes for children.
 - B** His appearance has changed considerably since his childhood.
 - C** He is currently acting in the theatre.
 - D** He is amused by the way he looked in his early films.
- 32** What does Daniel say about his current work?
- A** He likes to make changes to the film scripts he is given.
 - B** He sometimes has to accept roles he would rather reject.
 - C** He finds it difficult to play roles that are not Harry.
 - D** He denies he chooses roles as unlike Harry as possible.
- 33** What does Daniel appear to be criticising in the third paragraph?
- A** Some of his acting in the Harry Potter films.
 - B** The overall quality of the Harry Potter films.
 - C** The effect of playing Harry Potter on his career.
 - D** Attempts to talk to him about Harry Potter.
- 34** When Daniel was first asked to play Harry Potter
- A** he thought the first film would be made on a low budget.
 - B** he thought that only two Harry Potter books would be published.
 - C** he had no idea how many films in the series there would be.
 - D** he only wanted to be in the first film in the series.
- 35** Why did Daniel eventually decide to be in every film?
- A** He thought nobody else could play the role of Harry.
 - B** He was enjoying making the films so much.
 - C** He never considered doing any other kind of work.
 - D** He knew it would eventually lead to different roles.
- 36** How does Daniel feel about friendship?
- A** He believes he knows how to choose friends well.
 - B** He would like to have more friends than he has now.
 - C** He finds it difficult to trust people these days.
 - D** He likes to be generous to those he is close to.

Con hãy làm bài nghe theo link sau:

<https://youtu.be/Ldx3tLDMpbc>

PART 4 Questions 20-25

For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear an interview with a young teacher called Carol.



20. Who inspired Carol to become a teacher?

- A. her parents
- B. her drama teacher
- C. her classmates

21. What is the most important thing about being a teacher, according to Carol?

- A. show how much they know about their subject
- B. be more intelligent than their students
- C. communicate well with their students

22. What does Carol have her students do if they aren't working well?

- A. extra homework
- B. a written test
- C. physical exercise

23. How does Carol feel about her career as a teacher?

- A. proud
- B. anxious
- C. disappointed

24. Carol's parents

- A. are disappointed with what she has achieved so far.
- B. are very satisfied with her career progress.
- C. feel sorry they didn't let her become an actor.

25. What does Carol want to do in the future?

- A. be a headteacher
- B. continue to teach
- C. do some acting